
 

 

DECEMBER 2013 

  

President’s Message 1 

Beyond the Bullying 1 

MAPC Conference Keynote 2 

Dates to Remember 2 

MAPC Office Closure 3 

MAPC Chairpersons’ Breakfast 3 

Brave the Shave  3 

Save the Date! 4 

Inside this issue: 

“...I continue to be 

impressed by the 

innovative ways 

groups work 

together to achieve 

their goals...” 

Marilyn Kolody,      

MAPC President 

The Manitoba Association of Parent Councils is dedicated to supporting, promoting, and enhancing meaningful 

involvement and participation of parents in order to improve the education and well-being of children in Manitoba. 

A Message From the PresidentA Message From the PresidentA Message From the President   

W 
hile digging around in the closet trying to find that gift I purchased last September and 

now would like to wrap, I came across a list of members from one of the first PACs I 

served on over ten years ago. Looking over the names brought back memories of 

those in that group…some have remained in my life and some have drifted away. So many people 

met and relationships made, for all of us, in the time spent on parent councils. Some parents 

inspire you, some support you, and some frustrate and challenge you, but I believe our lives are 

made richer for these experiences we’ve had. When we talk of getting involved we think of how 

we are benefitting our kids and schools, but sometimes forget the personal growth and 

development we experience.  

I’ve enjoyed meeting a number of you in the activities I’ve had the chance to take part in so far this 

year. I continue to be impressed by the innovative ways groups work together to achieve their 

goals, and I’m happy to share ideas and suggestions to help them take on their challenges. We look 

forward to the New Year where we hope we will be able to connect with you at one of our 

upcoming Chairpersons’ Breakfasts either in Winnipeg or Brandon, or at our annual conference in 

the spring.  

And in case you’re wondering, I never did find that gift.  

Stay warm, and happy holidays! 

Marilyn Kolody 
MAPC President 

M 
APC members and education 

partners came together on 

Saturday, November 23, 2013 to 

continue the conversation 

started last year when we 

brought you, !Řǳƭǘ 

±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΥ .ǳƭƭȅƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 

IŀǊŀǎǎƳŜƴǘ ²ƛǘƘƛƴ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎΦ  This year’s 

follow-up forum was the 

natural next step.  .ŜȅƻƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳƭƭȅƛƴƎτ! 

tŀǘƘǿŀȅ ǘƻ IŜŀƭƛƴƎΣ identified the barriers 

and challenges some individuals will face when 

moving toward healing. A panel of five 

participants shared some of the work that they 

do and the resources  people can access when 

faced with harassing  

behaviour from individuals.  

Participants were pleased 

with the meaningful 

discussion and to find out 

that healing really can take 

place.  Feedback from the 

forum will be posted on the MAPC website in 

the coming weeks.  Don’t forget to “like” our 

Facebook Page to get updates! 

ȰȢȢȢ7Å ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÐÕÔ Á ÓÔÏÐ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ 

ËÉÎÄÓ ÏÆ ÂÕÌÌÙÉÎÇȣȢÔÈÅÒÅ ÁÒÅ 

Á ÌÏÔ ÏÆ ÒÅÓÏÕÒÃÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ ) ÎÅÖÅÒ 

ËÎÅ× ÁÂÏÕÔȣȦȱ 

http://www.mapc.mb.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/mapcmb


 

 

Dates to Remember 

December  

December 1—World AIDS Day 

December 2—International Day for the Abolition of Slavery 

December 3—International Day of Disabled Persons 

December 5—International Volunteer Day 

December 6—International Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against 
Women 

December 10—Human Rights Day 

December 11—Anniversary of the Statute of Westminster 

December 25—Christmas Day 

December 26—Boxing Day 

December 31—New Year’s Eve 

 

January is Alzheimer Awareness Month 

 

January 01—New Year’s Day  

January 20—Martin Luther King Day 

January 27—Family Literacy Day 

 

February is National Heart, National Eating Disorder, Black 
History, and Junior Achievement Month 

 

February 02—Groundhog Day 

February 02—World Wetland Day 

February 10—14—Teacher Staff Appreciation Week (can vary) 

February 14—Valentine’s Day 

February 15—National Flag of Canada Day 

February 17—Louis Riel Day 

Dates to Remember 
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Dr. Karyn Gordon: Keynote at MAPC 

AGM and Conference 2014 

Dr. Karyn is one of North 
America’s leading relationship / 
parenting experts, a best-selling 
author, a media personality, 
motivational speaker and 
founder of dk Leadership. Her 
mission is to inspire people to 

dream their best life, learn the tools and do it! 

 She is passionate about teaching EQ Leadership Skills 
(Motivation, Time Management, Organization, 
Decision-Making, Confidence, Communication & 
Career Direction) to help develop thriving 
relationships at home (with ourselves; parents & 
kids/teens; husbands & wives) and at work 
(intergenerations: gen Y, gen X, boomers, 
traditionalists; mentors & mentees; teachers & 
students). 
  
She is the best-selling author of Dr. Karyn’s Guide To 
The Teen Years (Harper Collins) and has written 3 
additional resources for parents, teachers & 
counselors. She has a Bachelor in Psychology, a 
Masters in Counseling, a Doctorate in Marriage & 
Family and has done extensive studies in 
generational differences, personalities, leadership & 
EQ (Emotional Intelligence). 
  
A dynamic motivational speaker to more than ¼ 
million people, Dr. Karyn's gift is communicating 
playfully, passionately & pragmaticallyΦ She has given 
over 1000 keynotes to many diverse audiences 
including Fortune 500 companies, government, 
educational / parenting conferences and schools K-
12.  
 
MAPC is thrilled Dr. Karyn will be joining us at the 
Annual General Meeting and Conference on April 25, 
2014, where her topic will be:  
 

¢ŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ 9ƳǇŀǘƘȅ ŀƴŘ DǊŀǝǘǳŘŜ  
ƛƴ tǊŜ-¢ŜŜƴǎκ¢ŜŜƴǎΦ  

 

Registration packages for the AGM and Conference will 

be sent to members early in the new year. 

 

To learn more about Dr. Karyn, visit her website. a!t/ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƭƛǎǘŜƴ ŀǎ ŀ ǇŀƴŜƭƛǎǘ ǎǇŜŀƪǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ƘŜǊ ǿƻǊƪ ŀǘ  
ά.ŜȅƻƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳƭƭȅƛƴƎτŀ tŀǘƘǿŀȅ ǘƻ IŜŀƭƛƴƎέ ŦƻǊǳƳ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ 
ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ноΣ нлмоΦ  {ŜŜ ǎǘƻǊȅ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ мΦ 

ά.Ŝǎǘ CƛŜƭŘ ¢ǊƛǇ 9ǾŜǊέ  

/ƻǳƴǘ aŜ Lƴ Winnipeg will unite over 2000 students and 

educators on Feb. 24, 2014 for a day of inspiration and 

action.  The event is designed to promote volunteerism, 

leadership and community involvement in youth.  

Registration for the event ends this month.  Visit Count 

Me In for more information. 

http://www.dkleadership.org/
http://www.dkleadership.org/speaking/educational-keynotes-for-parents/building-empathy--gratitude-in-kids--teens
http://www.dkleadership.org/speaking/educational-keynotes-for-parents/building-empathy--gratitude-in-kids--teens
http://www.dkleadership.org/
http://cmimovement.com/Count_Me_In/Count_Me_In_-_Winnipeg_Teachers.html
http://cmimovement.com/Count_Me_In/Count_Me_In_-_Winnipeg_Teachers.html
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E 
nsure your PAC has a voice at the MAPC 

Annual General Meeting on Saturday, April 

26, 2014 by ensuring your membership is 

up to date. You have until Friday, January 24, 2014 

to activate your MAPC membership to ensure your 

parent group has voting privileges.  If you are unsure 

of your PACõs status, contact the MAPC office. 

 

 

Brave the Shave! 

Is Your MAPC Membership Confirmed? 

School Challenge with the Minister of Education and 

Advanced Learning and Virgin 103.1. 

G 
et your school 

onboard to 

participate in the 

.ǊŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ {ƘŀǾŜ challenge by 

recruiting any number of 

students, teachers or staff to 

shave their heads to raise 

pledges in support of the 

Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation! The school that 

raises the most money will get a Pizza Party held in 

their honour and hosted by a representative from the 

Minister of Education and Advanced Learning’s office 

and Virgin 103.1.  Help create a future without breast 

cancer by having your school participate.  Visit the 

foundation website for all the details and registration 

information.  

MAPC is pleased to bring you the 

annual                             
#ÈÁÉÒÐÅÒÓÏÎÓȭ "ÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ on 
Saturday, February 1, 2014 (Winnipeg) 

or 

Saturday, February 15, 2014 (Brandon) 

9:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 

Join other PACs for a great morning of networking and 
discussing matters important to PACs everywhere.  This 
is a free event for MAPC members and includes a free 
breakfast.  Please register early as space is limited. You 
can download a registration form from the MAPC 
website. 

Annual Chairpersonsõ Breakfast 

a!t/ hCCL/9 /[h{¦w9 

Please note the MAPC office will be 

closed for the holidays from Monday, 

December 23, 2013 until Monday, 

January 6, 2014.  Phone messages and 

emails will be checked occasionally—

please do leave us a message and we’ll 

be happy to contact you when the 

office reopens in the new year. 

I  
s there a special volunteer in your school 

community who works tirelessly to make 

improvements for the betterment of the students 

in your school?  Do you wish there was a way to 

recognize the efforts of an individual that goes beyond 

your school PAC?  Consider nominating him or her for 

the Judy Aiken Memorial Award!  This award is 

presented annually to an individual who demonstrates 

the spirit of volunteerism. The recipient will be 

recognized at the a!t/ !Da ŀƴŘ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ  ŘƛƴƴŜǊ 

ōŀƴǉǳŜǘ ƻƴ !ǇǊƛƭ нрΣ нлмп.   Learn more by visiting the 

MAPC website.  You can also read about the 2013 

recipient, Theresa Tougas, by clicking here. 

 
Know an Amazing Volunteer? 

mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca?subject=Please%20confirm%20membership%20status
http://www.cbcf.org/prairies/GetInvolved/Fundraise/Pages/BravetheShave.aspx
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Judy_Aiken_Award
http://www.mapc.mb.ca
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/PDFs/Press%20Releases/2013_Press_Release_Judy_Aiken.pdf


 

 

1005 - 401 York Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB   R3C 0P8 

Phone: 204-956-1770 

Toll free:  1-877-290-4702   

  

Fax: 204-956-7780 

www.mapc.mb.ca 

info@mapc.mb.ca 

Facebook.com/mapcmb 

Twitter.com/mapcmb 

Manitoba Association of 

Parent Councils 

9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ .ƻŀǊŘ    5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ  ²ƛƴƴƛǇŜƎ hŶŎŜ 

Marilyn Kolody— President   Ethel Raine  Naomi Kruse—Executive Director and Advocacy  

Rachelle Ladd —Vice-President   Renee Agren     Project Coordinator 

Khalid Mahmood—Treasurer   Sandy Pott        Renee Ritchot—Administrative Assistant 

Lynn Nolden —Secretary    Nina Van Drunen 

Judith Cameron—Past President 

.h!w5 hC 5Lw9/¢hw{  
нлмоτнлмп 

 

We’re on Facebook and Twitter  - 

giving you an easier way to keep 

up with what’s going on with 

parents and education in 

Manitoba.  

 

Phone:  204-956-1770        Toll Free:  1-877-290-4702       Fax:  204-956-7780                                                                                

www.mapc.mb.ca        info@mapc.mb.ca         www.facebook.com/mapcmb        www.twitter.com/mapcmb 
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Seasonsõ Greetings and 

warmest wishes for a healthy 

and peaceful New Year from 

the Manitoba Association of 

Parent Councilsõ Board of 

Directors and Staff 

¢ƘŜ нлмп a!t/ !Da ŀƴŘ 

/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ƛǎ !ǇǊƛƭ нр ϧ нсΣ нлмпΗ 

Save the Date! 

Peace  

PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
PeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeacePeace 
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